

COMMUNITY PRIDE

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS, MI

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Community Pride MI, we would like to thank you for your donation to the 5th Annual Pride Festival. Your generosity allowed us to offer four days of special events to the community.

Community Pride MI's mission is to promote unity, inclusion, and awareness of gender and racial diversity and aims to create a sense of community and safe spaces for all individuals.

We thank you again for your generosity and for partnering with us to help us fulfill that mission

With gratitude and Pride,

The Community Pride MI Board of Directors

CommunityPrideMI.org CommunityPrideMI@gmail.com MICS No 802869817